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Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: PE kit requirements 
 

After having concerns about some children not wearing appropriate clothing for PE, which we shared 
with parents in a newsletter last year, we have decided to introduce a more formal PE kit for all 
lessons going forward from week commencing 23rd September. We will not be requiring school 
logoed items and we hope many families will already have suitable items, but if not, these can be 
sourced from any shop or supermarket. Children should come to school on their designated PE 
days in their PE kit – PE days will be in your termly letter shared shortly.  
 
PE kit requirements: 

 Plain white, black or navy t-shirt (full length not cropped) 

 Plain black or navy joggers, shorts or leggings 

 Trainers  
 
This means children should not be wearing any other sport clothing including team kits for 
football/basketball etc. There will be plenty of opportunities throughout the year when we have our 
non-uniform days when children can wear their favourite football kits or own clothes.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Owen 
Headteacher 
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